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Greetings to all,
A healthy new year to you.  We hope that all is well with you amidst our pandemic, and more importantly that you are doing all you can to be safe.  We are sorry that we are unable to send the bulletin to you every week. With the suspension of services we did not continued our bulletin.  However, we are now considering a monthly update to let you know what is happening at your church.  Presently, our services are on Saturdays at 6pm at St. Paul's Calliaqua, and Sundays 7am at St. Paul's and 9am St. John's. Only ten (10) persons are allowed to attend worship at any given time. We are calling parishioners to invite them to worship. Lent is upon us and we are studying the book of Exodus by reading a chapter daily. We are inviting you to join us in this study focusing on deliverance.  May we gain much understanding and knowledge of our God who is a mighty deliverer.
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